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SOLANO COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE 

Marijuana grow discovered in Suisun residence 

                                                                                                                                  081413 

 

On Tuesday August 13 just after 12 p.m. Detectives from the Solano County Sheriff’s Office, 

California Multi-Jurisdictional Methamphetamine Enforcement Team (CAL-MMET) and the Solano 

County Narcotics Enforcement Team (SOLNET) were contacted by Suisun Police Department 

regarding a large marijuana grow inside a residence in the 500 block of Wigeon Way in Suisun.  

 

The Solano County Sheriff’s Office’s CAL-MMET and SOLNET detectives executed a search warrant 

at the residence. Inside the residence Detectives found two rooms of the residence were dedicated to 

growing marijuana. The residence had several modifications including added walls, an air filtration 

system, and rerouted electrical services into the residence.  

 

Detectives confiscated approximately 485 marijuana plants with a potential street value of 

$1,455,000.00 and approximately 15 ounces of processed marijuana valued at approximately 

$4500.00. 

 

The house was later deemed to be uninhabitable and PG&E was called to the residence and 

disconnected the power.  

 

Detectives arrested 22 year old Arthur Creggett of Suisun City for cultivation of marijuana and 

possession of more than an ounce of marijuana. Creggett was booked into the Solano County Jail and 

was later released after posting $15,000.00 bail.  
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